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Jarrow Cross C of E Primary School  

Healthy Schools Award 2024-2027 

 

Dear Healthy Schools Lead, 

 

I am so pleased to inform you that your application for the Primary Settings Healthy Schools 

Award has been successful, and you have been awarded ‘Healthy Schools Status’ until 

Summer 2027.  

  

Congratulations and well done to school staff and students for all your hard work!  

 

Staff at Jarrow Cross have successfully evidenced how they support the health and wellbeing 

of their students in all four criteria areas: 

• Healthy Eating • Physical Activity 

• PSHE and RSE • Emotional Health and Wellbeing 

  

The Public Health team would like to invite up to 3 representatives (staff/students) to the 

‘Public Health Awards Celebration Event’, where you will be presented with your plaque to 

showcase your excellent work.   

The event will be held in the Reception Room of South Shields Town Hall on Wednesday 10th 

July 2024. 

The format is expected as follows: 

10.30am – Registration and seating.   11am – Welcome and introduction. 

11.10am – Awards presentations.   12pm – Buffet lunch and photographs. 

The event will end at 1pm. 

 

Please complete the Feedback and Registration form by Wednesday 12th June 2024 to let us 

know if you intend to join us. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Karen Armstrong 

Public Health Practitioner 

South Tyneside Council 

  

mailto:karen.armstrong@southtyneside.gov.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-JdbClyQf0aIG7xbSNaBeTHRjBr2KLNIrEs0WxLxgqdUMlBGTVg2WklYUDJDSzgzS0lMWFdKUEVRTC4u

